

Horsley CoE (VA) Primary School
The Street
Horsley
Glos GL6 0PU
01453 833625
admin@horsley.gloucs.sch.uk
www.horsley.gloucs.sch.uk

24 May 2018

Dear Parents/Carer

As you are no doubt aware, a new data privacy law is being introduced in the UK from 25 May 2018. This is a huge undertaking for schools, especially with reduced staffing and increasing budget constraints. The school is working with a specialist organisation to support us through this process and we have an Action Plan to help us move forward. As such, in the coming weeks we will keep you posted on developments.

In the meantime, if you require further information about how GDPR will impact on our line of work and our day-to-day activities, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours sincerely

Gary Price Headteacher











